
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    MNPEA Union Contract (Supervisors Unit) 2021-2023 and 2020 MOU 
 
MEETING DATE:  March 2, 2021 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
MNPEA, staff and Councilmembers have been working on a new contract for 2021-2023 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding for the 2020 contract.  Please find below the changes in the 
contract aside from the personnel policy, which are minimal.  Also, attached is the entire 
contract for approval.  This is a new contract that was completed from scratch and mirrors the 
personnel policy of Cannon Falls.    
 
There were some additions made to this contract outside the personnel policy. 

1. Uniform allowance for the police is $850.00 per year or the same as the LELS contract 
2. With the Janus ruling the Union Security Article has been changed and fair share 

eliminated 
3. Wage increase of 1% in January and 1% in July for each year or the same as the LELS 

contract.   
4. 2020 Memorandum of Understanding 3% wage increase 

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff and Council representatives support the new contract, wage scale and Memorandum of 
Understanding for 2020 and recommend approval by the council. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the MNPEA Contract for 2021-2023, wage addendum and 
Memorandum of Understanding.    




















































